in Portadown. The jacket was part of the Autumn/Winter 1996 collection. I do not

recall if there were any jackets of a similar design in the collection.

5. I recall making 100 of these jackets. Paranoid in Portadown was not one of the
main stockists. They were a very small company with a small marketing business. |
cannot remember how big now, but they have not stuck in my mind as a major
stockist. I cannot recall how many of these silver jackets were ordered by Paranoid

in Portadown.

6. I do not remember having any further dealings with the police in respect of the
Robert Hamill inquiry after 24 January 2001. There has been the odd phone call,
and the odd letter, but I do not know whether these are from the Inquiry or from the

police.

SIGNED:

DATED:
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